
We thank God for His provisions.  We have completed the construction of the dental and 

eye care clinic on our base in North Africa.  There were many delays with the procurement 

of the building supplies but the Lord showed Himself as the faithful provider.  It has been a 

testimony to many to see the completion of the clinic.  The eye clinic includes an eye exami-

nation room and eyeglass dispensary as well as a surgical room.    The people of the region 

are very excited to have a place they can come to for their dental and eyecare needs.  May 

God bless each and everyone who donated for this facility.  Thank you. 

Last month, we traveled to 

Brazil to teach at an annu-

al youth missionary train-

ing conference.  It was 

great to meet with these 

young students who are 

seeking the will of the Lord 

for their lives.  The classes 

were intense and well re-

ceived by the youth.  Truly 

they have a heart for the lost and may God continue to guide 

them into the mission that He has prepared for them.  We thank 

God for this opportunity to minister to the next generation of mis-

sionaries whom God has raised up for such a time as this. 
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The ministry in Ghana is continuing with 

souls being added to the kingdom of God.  

Unreached villages are hearing the word 

of God for the first time.  People who were 

previously thought to be unreachable are 

responding to the gospel of Jesus Christ.    

Discipleship meetings are also taking 

place in these villages.  We give God all 

the praise and all the glory for it is by His 

Spirit and according to His will that we are 

seeing these testimonies. 

August 2023, Ayuba Zakaria and John 

Isaiah were ordained as pastors.  Ayuba 

has been pastoring the church in Blis-

inga, Ghana for the past five years.  John 

is pastoring the new believers in North 

Africa. 
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F=PROVIDING FOOD TO WIDOWS 

KING AND PRISCILLA WITH NEW CONVERTS IN 

BRAZIL 

KING AND PRISCILLA WITH 

DISCIPLE IN BRAZIL 

 

VISITING WIDOWS IN 

THEIR TIMES OF NEED 
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GOD TO NEW BELIEVERS 
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FIRST SPORTS EVANGELISTIC TEAM IN 

NORTH AFRICA 
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CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 

     Alabaster Project 

P O Box 1015 

 Cassville, Georgia 30123 

U. S. A. 

 

     Alabaster Project  

P O Box ER324 

Tamale, Ghana  

  West Africa 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS:    alabasterproject@gmail.com 

WhatsApp Number:  +233 20 8164866 

 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATON, YOU MAY MAIL IT TO 

OUR U.S.A. ADDRESS ABOVE OR DONATE THROUGH PAYPAL AT 

OUR WEBSITE:  

      www.alabasterproject.org   

The year 2023 was a great year in ministry.  The Lord 

exceeded our expectations and we are humbled by 

His faithfulness.  We are praying and seeking the Lord 

for the year 2024.  Our hearts desire is to be obedient 

in all things. 

                                   

Through a donation, Renew Outreach provided more 

audio bibles for North Africa.    Please continue in 

prayer for those who hear that they may accept Jesus 

Christ as their Lord and Savior.  They are not able to 

read but now God has provided audio bibles which 

they can listen to and be transformed.  Amen. 
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